The Drive-Home Newsletter
May 8th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This Week In Sunday School
Saul Meets Jesus on the road to Damascus!
Preschool
Main idea: Jesus changes lives
What we did: We learned how to sign “Jesus changes lives” and talked about how caterpillars become butterflies!
Suggested Questions:
· How is a caterpillar becoming a butterfly like what Jesus does in our lives?
K-2nd
Main idea: GOD changed Saul. 
What we did: Made paper sunglasses that blinded us like Paul after he saw Jesus, and a spot the difference between old and new activity. 
Suggested questions:
· What was the change Paul saw?
3rd-5th
Main idea: It is a choice to follow GOD, and when we choose GOD, He changes us.
What we did: Learned about change by playing a changing clothe game using costume vests, Put Paul on trial to decide if he is truly changed and talked about how we can pass on the good changes GOD brings.
Suggested Questions:
· What’s so hard about change?
· Did Saul truly change? How can you tell?


This week in Children’s Church
We learned about the ascension of Jesus through a science experiment with balloons!
· How did Jesus defy science?
· What is important about the fact that Jesus rose into heaven? Why did he do it?
Coming Up This Week

As always, we have Wednesday night Kids Club! Join us for dinner anytime from 5:30-6:15. We start formal programming at 6:15 and finish up at 7:45! All are welcome to join us!

This week in Kid’s Club, we are walking to Culvers to get Custard! Yum! Please come in warm cloths ready to walk! Preschoolers are encouraged to bring their bikes to ride on the trip!

Keep In Mind


May 18th is our last day of Kid’s Club and Wednesday nights for the before the summer schedule. Please join us for a fun camp style night to celebrate all of the fun we’ve had and lessons we’ve learned throughout the fall, winter and spring!
